
 

 

 
         Date: 2 Oct 2024 
 

 

Dear parents, 

  

Thank you to those who attended Wednesday's Treasure Island presentation. For those who 
attended, and for those who were unable to attend, we attach the recording here. 

 Y5 Parent Meeting - Camp 2024_25.mp4 

  

We are also resharing the registration link as it is very important that this is completed by all 
participants. 

TREASURE ISLAND PROGRAMME REGISTRATION FORM 

  

Finally, we have had some requests regarding separate pick ups and drop offs at camp, particularly 
from our Tung Chung families. We absolutely want to make things as efficient as possible for our 
families so we will look at how we can facilitate this. We'll share the details after the mid-term break. 

  

Kind regards, 

The Year 5 Team  

 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1KMrkCswDz5fGO7Zeqe650jk0sFBeTsYh/view?usp=drive_web
https://www.treasureislandhk.com/tig-school-registrations/

